Douglas Tashjian Chairman - Northean N.J. ACYOA Chapter 954 Wildwood Road Oradell, N.J. 07649

Dear Gouglas,

Hope all is well with you....haven't heard anything from Northern New Jersey for a long while....are you still functioning?

If so, why haven't the Monthly Fact Sheets been coming in? We'd like to know what things you have planned, who meen involved from the four parishes, the things are working out...succussful? I do hope that there has not been any problems. If so, please inform.

I'm sure you know about the MagMoney Project...how is it going in your area? If can mean a sizable amount of revenue for the National Treasury if we can properly promote this project. Everyone should be receiving theer magazines via the ACYOA...if not new, then when the renewal comes up.

Please drop me a note or call as soon as possible and fill me in. Also, please assign some whe to fill out the FAct Sheets and send them in regularly. Have a happy Holiday.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Executive Secretary-ACYOA
Diocese of the Armedian Church

P.S. Has Gary Hovhamessian bean down to visit? I'm plating your chapter on my schedule for March - any problems? Let me know of a convenient date.